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Fisher Phillips Adds David Crockett in Irvine

News

9.18.19


IRVINE (Sept. 18, 2019) – Fisher Phillips, a national labor and employment law firm representing

employers, announces the addition of David Crockett as an associate in its Irvine office.

David defends clients, including telecommunications companies, manufacturers, media companies,

hospitals and rail and air carriers, in a variety of labor and employment law matters, including

wage-and-hour class actions, discrimination and retaliation claims and unfair labor practice

charges. He has conducted numerous workplace investigations and has served as lead counsel on

several pro bono counseling matters. During law school, David externed for the Hon. David Sam of

the U.S. District Court for the District of Utah. He joins the firm from Jones Day’s Palo Alto office.

David earned his J.D. from University of Virginia School of Law (2017), where he was Senior Editor of

the Virginia Journal of International Law. He received his B.A. from Brigham Young University

(2013). 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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